MCGILL UNIVERSITY
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

L. W. DOUGLAS

14th Septenber 1938

Dear ¥r. Jarretts

In the absence of ¥r. Douglas, =e are taking the
liberty of handing your letter of Septesber seventh to Dr.
Simpson, Associcte Dean of the Feculty of Medicime. %e have
asked Dr. Simpson to write you direet relative to the guestions
which you ask.

Your letter will;, of course, be handed to Nr. Dougias

immedistely upon his return to SNomtreal,

Very simcersly yours,

Prineipslts Seeretary

Mr. Paul B. Jarrett
2017 Banoroft Way
Berkeley, Califormia, U.S.4.




